Bramingham Primary School

Freeman Avenue, Luton, Bedfordshire LU3 4BL

T 01582 617500

E office@bramingham.net

W www.bramingham.net



13th May 2021

Dear Parents,

We are excited to tell you that next week is Walk to School Week.

We are encouraging all members of our school community to participate by either walking, cycling, scooting or propelling themselves to school as many days as they can from Monday 17th May to Friday 21st May. Each class will have a chart, so that the number of children walking to school can be recorded. The class with the highest proportion of participants will win a prize!

We hope you agree that by walking to school, your child will gain a further insight into their journey to and from school, how to complete the journey safely, the health benefits of walking to them as individuals and the positive impact that less cars on the road will have on the environment.

We know it is not possible for some of you to walk the whole journey to school, so we ask that you consider parking further from school than you usually would and walking part of the way.

Happy walking!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Haughney (Road Safety Co-ordinator)



